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SAVE THE DATES   VBS 2024 

August 18th—August 21st 

 
More information coming soon.  

We will need lots of volunteers  

so watch for signups. 

Congratulations to our  

2024 High School Graduates  

Come and bless these new graduates on June 2nd during worship as 

they make this amazing transition in life.   
 

Donny Bergquist  Cade Hatlestad 

Summer Worship Series 

Ascribe to God, June 2
nd

—16
th

  
We don’t walk alone. We want to keep a proper perspective as we 

live out our faith and realize that while our efforts are important, it is 

by the grace of God that we can be the church we are called to be. 

Even here, in the season after Pentecost, we give to God all the 

glory, all the wonder, all the joy that is within us. Join us as together 

we look to the source and sustenance of our faith. 

Summer Book Club—June 
The Lion, The Witch, and The Wardrobe by C.S. Lewis 

As one of the most loved novels of all time, this amazing fantasy book is a gift for 

all ages. Reread a classic book by C.S. Lewis or introduce a young one in your life 

by reading it together.  Then join us on June 26
th

 as we discuss and do activities 

around the book. Good for all ages, but geared for those 10 and older.  

Mission Trip Car Wash Fundraiser 

June 2
nd

 
Our next Mission Trip Fundraiser (for our youth  

heading to New York) will be on  

June 2
nd

 after worship.  

Bring your dirty cars for our youth  

to clean and vacuum.  

Thanks in advance for your support! 



     May 19, 2024  

 

May Mission of the Month 

The Drawer 

“THE DRAWER” collects and distributes NEW socks and underwear to men, women, and children. 

This local nonprofit organization is a grass roots ministry that began 9 years ago. It receives  

donations from community members, local businesses, nonprofits, and faith-based organizations.  

Besides monetary donations, we will be collecting new socks and underwear all month. 

Sound Board Replacement: Special Financial Appeal 
Last week our sound board gave out.  This important part of our ministry is  

crucial to our worship and online presence.  Cost to replace the board and 

upgrade equipment is $3500. We are prayerfully asking you to help us by 

making a donation to offset this unexpected expense.  

Summer Schedules 
 

Throughout the summer the  

FOC staff will have  

unusual schedules.   

Please check online or call the  

office to make sure we are  

available.   

Normal summer hours are  

Tues -Thurs 8:30-3:00.  

Special Guest Speaker 

 Historian and Author Dr. David Schultz  
 

The Tuesday morning bible study would like to  

invite you to join them on June 11
th

 at 7:00am as we have 

conversation with historian and author  

about Paul, Jesus, and the early church.  

Dr. David Schultz is a political science professor at Hamline 

University and is seen regularly on local news stations.   


